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Dear Parents/Guardians, to our 2024 Grade 7 Pupils. 

 

Management and Staff of MED TRUST ACADEMY would like to extend our heartfelt 

gratitude to you for entrusting us with the education of your children. Your unwavering 

support and active involvement in their educational journey have been invaluable. 

As our 42 talented pupils (19 girls and 23 boys) complete their national examinations 

today, October 31, 2024, we acknowledge their hard work and dedication. 

To our departing pupils, we wish you outstanding success as you progress to the next 

level. Remember to stay focused, persistent, and committed to your educational goals. 

Your potential is limitless! 

Thank you again, parents and guardians, for your partnership. We're proud to have been 

part of your child's educational journey. 

 

Over and above, we would like to thank most sincerely God Almighty for His ever-abiding 

presence with us. 

May God guide and bless you, our dear pupils, as you embark on this new chapter. We 

wish you all the best for a bright and prosperous future. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

R. CHANDA 

PRINCIPAL 
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